
Dear Families,
We are currently exploring the wide world of occupations. We will be looking at the variety of jobs people perform, including in the areas of communication, construction, education, health care, manufacturing, retail, social work, sports management and transportation. If you would like to come in and talk about your occupation with the children or give a demonstration, please don’t hesitate to contact the Nominated Supervisor so we can arrange a time to do this. Children love having a family member at the Service. 
Some experiences we have planned to promote this learning include:

· Dress-ups and role plays
· Listening to stories about occupations

· Designing a job chart for our classroom

· Making occupation hats.
We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. At home, you could continue exploring occupations with your child by:

· Talking about your job and what you do

· Playing a guessing game about careers. Point to an object, for example, a hammer, and ask your child to think about who would use a hammer in their job
· Take your child to visit your workplace. 
Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about occupations? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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